_ Q&QF& 24, St JJames's Place. -
SWL
4th May, 1931
Dear Sir,

I am writing on behalf of
Lady Buchanan-Jardine to thank you for
your letter which she is sorry not to
have answered before owing to having
been sbroad.

Lady Jardine will be very pleased
to lend you her pmotrait for your Exhibition
in Paris, if you will undertake all
responsibility with regard to taking down,
unfixing lights etc., packing and insurahce
againzt all risks, also replacing it at the
end of May. Perhaps you will kindly let
me know when you would like to collect 1t?

Yours faithfully,
. —
htI{&tIZ;ﬁ,;ffYIT1?¥f(czybv«

Private Secretary.

P. de lLaszlo Esq.,



